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It’s been an exciting month at  Changes. Did you hear our volunteers on Ujima radio? They 

were fantastic, giving people a really good idea of what Changes is about. If you missed it, you 

can listen here on youtube  
 

Our Hartcliffe meeting  has a new time.   

 

The meeting will now be held from 1 –3 pm on Tuesdays, still in the @symes 

community building, and in a new room too. We will be in the Dundry room, which is lovely 

and bright and has a great feel to it. Do come and join us! 

 

We particularly need some new volunteers for the Hartcliffe meeting too. Do you have a couple 

of hours to spare?  Perhaps you’ve been a group member for a while and you think you’d like to 

step up and start  volunteering yourself now. Do get in touch with us in the office and have a 

chat about what it involves.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4VSXtCpmQSE&feature=youtu.be


Last year, you joined more than 3,000 people taking part in our survey asking for the most important 

questions that we need research to answer about depression, as part of the Depression: Asking the Right 

Questions project. 

Together, you and the other participants generated over 10,000 questions. They have now been an-

alysed and divided into two themes: 'Treating Depression' and 'Understanding Depression'. 

We’ve reviewed the existing evidence relating to the Treating Depression questions and identified the 

ones that haven’t already been answered. Now we need your help to shortlist these, and tell us which 

are the highest priority. 
Can you help us once again by completing the Treating Depression Survey and/or sending it to someone 

who might be interested in taking part? We need to hear from people affected by depression, their fami-

lies & friends, and health care professionals to tell us which questions should be prioritised first. 

With your help, we can make the biggest difference for people affected by depression. Please give 

us your answers by 11:59pm on Friday 14 August, 2015.  

 

 https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MLWYPRC 

 

Thank you again for your invaluable contribution to this project, and your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Jennifer Tuft 

Project Manager, Depression: Asking the right questions  

The Depression: Asking the right questions project  team have a new survey for you  to help understand 

and treat depression better: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MLWYPRC


 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bat Walk 
 

 
 

Thursday 13th August 2015 
7:45 - 9:15 pm 

Meet outside Merchants Arms, BS16 1BQ 
 

Join us for a bat walk around Eastville Park Lake and learn 
more about these fantastic mammals. 

Free event led by Avon Bat Group. 
 

Places limited to 20, to book a place or for more information contact 
mattharcourt@avonwildlifetrust.org.uk or phone 0117 980 0393 

 
This is an evening event -  please bring a torch and clothes suitable for being 

outside.  
 

Communities and Nature project 

 



The next Newsletter will be a longer edition and will be out on Thursday 20th August. The 

deadline for submissions is Friday 14th August. Please email any contributions to 

newsletter@changesbristol.org.uk 

 GIVE US A HAND  PLEASE   
 

 
 

WE’RE RAISING A ROUNDHOUSE FOR  
The RESIDENTS OF DUNDRY VIEW 

at 
 BOURCHIER GARDENS ALLOTMENT SITE, CROSSCOMBE DRIVE 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
and 

NEED YOUR HELP FOR -  
 

Digging, Building, Turfing, Brewing the Tea….. 
and many more tasks 

 
We start work on the 29th July 2015 at 10.00 a.m. 

and it will last for about 12 weeks but 
ANY HELP YOU CAN GIVE - LARGE or small -  WILL BE WELCOMED 

 
LŦ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊ ǘƘŜƴ ƎƛǾŜ 

YŜƴ ŀǘ ±ƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊƛƴƎ aŀǧŜǊǎ ŀ Ŏŀƭƭ ƻƴ форфтмл 
ƻǊ ŦƻǊ  

{ǳŜ ŀǘ II9!D ǘŜƭŜǇƘƻƴŜ фпсрнфу 
alternatively: email  Ken.kennedy@ volunteeringmatters.org.uk  

or sue.walker@hheag.org.uk 


